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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – R68122315 
 
FCA announced a safety recall on certain 2015 model year (MK) Jeep Compass and 
Jeep Patriot vehicles.  
 
Some of the above vehicles may have a power steering hose clamp that was not 
installed correctly during the manufacturing process.  The low pressure power steering 
return hose may detach and cause a large volume power steering fluid leak.  Leaking 
power steering fluid, in contact with an ignition source, could result in an engine 
compartment fire without warning. 
 
FCA will conduct a voluntary safety recall to inspect the power steering return hose 
clamp for proper installation and reposition the clamp if required. 
 
Dealers will be notified of the launch of this safety recall by way of established methods 
used in the past.   
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries on 
involved vehicles. 
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